	
	SACRED HEART HSA
	How can we improve?


Please take a moment to help us improve Sacred Heart’s HSA. Return the questionnaire with your child in an envelope marked for any of the Sacred Heart HSA Officers: Matt Dormarunno (President), Heather Hamadyk (Vice President), & Ann Richards (Treasurer)

	How many HSA meetings have you attended?
1-2
3-4
5-6
more
	Do you know what the HSA does for Sacred Heart?
yes
no
a little 


	Have you helped out/participated in any HSA events?
yes
no


	Do you find the HSA Website to be helpful and will you continue to check it for updates on HSA activities?
yes
no



We welcome suggestions, ideas or just any comments you might have to help make the HSA be the best it can be. 
	
	
	
	
About You (optional)
	Name
	
	E-mail 
	

	Phone
	
	
	

	
	

	
	

	


Thank you for your participation!
